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Town of Francestown 

Conservation Commission 

 

 

APPROVED MINUTES 

 

May 17, 2008 

 

 

A site walk, sponsored by the Francestown Improvement and Historical Society, was held Saturday 5/17 

at 9:00 at the FIHS Recreational Fields to examine a proposed location for a new water well for the 

Francestown Village Water Company.   

Conservation Commission members in attendance: Crooker, Freese, Hardwick, Lindgren.  Secretary 

Lindgren took the minutes. 

FIHS President Charles Pyle described the Francestown Village Water Company’s proposed plans for the 

well as he understood them, and showed the proposed location of the well as it was marked.   

Conservation Commission members walked the site area and asked various questions regarding setback 

distances and wellhead protection radii.   

At 9:30 the Conservation Commission no longer had a quorum, and the meeting was adjourned.   

 

 

       Respectfully Submitted,  

    Bob Lindgren, Secretary 


